
 Personnel Report 
March 15, 2017 

 

 
1. Retirement of Personnel 

A retirement letter has been received from middle school secretary Marilyn Laskowski 

announcing her intentions to retire effective the end of the 2016-17 school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approves the retirement of Marilyn Laskowski, 

secretary, effective the end of the 2016-17 school year. 

 

2.     Resignation of Personnel 

Resignation letters have been received from Kathleen Perry, elementary instructional aide, 

effective February 16, 2017; Crissi Lawry, elementary instructional aide, effective March 

13, 2017; and Mike Jesewitz, PE teacher, effective at the end of the 2016-17 school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education accept the resignations of Kathleen Perry, elementary 

instructional aide, effective February 16, 2017; Crissi Lawry, elementary 

instructional aide, effective March 13, 2017; and Mike Jesewitz, PE teacher, effective 

at the end of the 2016-17 school year. 

 

3.      Employment of Personnel 

It is the recommendation of Superintendent Dave Palzet to employ Jennifer Ban as 

Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning beginning July 1, 2017.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ the following personnel beginning July 1, 2017: 

 

Name Position Salary 

 

Jennifer Ban 

 

Assistant Supt. of 

Teaching & Learning 

 

$ 135,000 

 

 
4.     Honorable Dismissal of Teachers 

That the Board of Education adopt the attached Resolution for Honorable Dismissal of 

Teachers.   

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education adopt the Resolution for Honorable Dismissal of 

Teachers at the close of the 2016-17 school year for:  

     

Emilly Chorney 

Michelle Interrante 

Kevin Krillic 

Stephany Bassett 

Ashley Cramer 

Judy Sarwark 

    



5.    Reemployment of Certified Personnel 

 

 Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education reemploys the following certified personnel for the 2017-

18 school year: 

 

Renew for Tenure Status 

Bianca Dassinger (Social Worker) 

Dan Ratcliff (Grade 5) 

 

Renew for Full-Time, Fourth-Year, Non-Tenure Status 

Richelle Steinmetz (LRC Director) 

Jill Beronio (Spanish) 

Lindsay Truesdale (Physical Education) 

Tony Madsen (Social Studies) 

Nancy Deaton (Language Arts) 

Carrie Castaldo (Social Worker) 

Dimitra Georganas (Math) 

Jennifer Driscoll (Health) 

 

Renew for Full-Time, Third-Year, Non-Tenure Status 

Jolene Lorimer (Reading Specialist) 

Annette Szymczak (Language Arts and Spanish) 

Meagan Bubulka (Math) 

Joy Tristano (Resource Teacher) 

 

Renew for Full-Time, Second-Year, Non-Tenure Status 

Juliette Marrari (Art Teacher) 

Jennifer Soverino (Early Childhood Special Education) 

Lucy Killian (Reading Specialist/RtI Facilitator) 

Steve Braband (Innovative Teaching Coach) 

 

Renew for Part-Time, Non-Tenure Status 

Pam Mattice (.70 FTE District ELL Teacher) 

Michelle Jarosik (.52 FTE Preschool) 

 

6.     Non-Renewal of Technology Software Specialist’s Contract 

That the Board of Education adopt the Non-Renewal of Technology Software Specialist’s 

Contract effective July 1, 2017. This position will be maintained on an at-will status. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education adopt the Resolution for Non-Renewal of Technology 

Software Specialist’s Contract effective July 1, 2017. 

 


